
lune 20. 2019 

Dear Mr. Matthew Karl and Mr. Jason Wolf, 

DEQ-AQD 
JUN 27 2019 

SAGINAW BAY 

Please be advised I am responding to the violation letter reference the training burn tha: 
Charlton Twp Fire Dept had on May 29, 2019 at 12509 Heatherton Rd. I was not aware of the 
paperwork that needed to be done prior to the training burn. I have been advised by Mr. 
Matthew Karl of the online form that. needs to be done prior to any burn of this sort. 

Since this incident I have made a file for with all the paperwork and website to do the correct 
paperwork if we were to ever do another training exercise of this type. 

I know now that I need to get a professional survey for asbestos, contaminated waste, and 
hazardous waste by licensed personnel prior to any burn. 

Thank you, 

Robert Hunter 
Charlton Township Fire Chief 


